
          
  

 
  

 

COVID information for guests /campers 

 

The health and safety of visitors as well as all employees in tourism for the Vladimir Nazor branch is first and 

foremost and that is why we comply with and implement all measures and recommendations of the Croatian 

Institute of Public Health. 

This is confirmed by the fact that we use the following labels: 
- the national label Safe Stay in Croatia, which means that we apply the Protocols for a safe stay in Croatia 
- the Safe travels label for safe travel at the international level (adopted international health and hygiene 
protection standards) 
 
Hygiene care in our hostels and campsites have always been important, and since the emergence of the Corona 
virus it has gained in importance. We ensure advanced care for safety and health measures through the following: 
- Continuous employee training 
- Availability of surface and hand disinfectants for staff and guests 
- Special care when preparing and serving food (wearing masks and gloves, arranging tables/chairs in accordance 
with the current recommendations…) 
- Special care when cleaning and disinfecting accommodation units 
- Encouraging responsible behaviour and keeping distance through communication tools and messages in all the 
facilities. 
 
Also, all our locations have medical staff that is on duty 24/7. 
- there is a BAT testing site within the camp Veli Jože where a test can be performed (costs will be covered by the 
guest). 
 
General rules for entering the Republic of Croatia 
For easier and faster border crossing, we advise you to submit your data in advance through the 
entercroatia.mup.hr website. This will prevent additional delays at the border crossing as the border police will 
have the data in the system. At the road border crossings Bregana, Macelj, Rupa and Plovanija there are special 
lanes for guests who have filled in and submitted the Enter Croatia form prior to their arrival. 
Travellers who have registered on the  https://entercroatia.mup.hr/ website will receive a confirmation at their e-
mail address regarding the received announcement and all the necessary information regarding the instructions 
and recommendations of the Croatian Institute of Public Health. 
Travellers who do not submit their data in advance over the above application will be able to do so at the border 
crossing when entering the Republic of Croatia. 
On the European Commission website https://reopen.europa.eu/en/map/HRV/5006 you can check in real time 
information on travel within the European Union and the situation at the borders and all of the available transport 
and tourism services in the Member States. 
All the latest information and instructions can also be found at the following 
links: https://www.koronavirus.hr/ i https://www.hzjz.hr/sluzba-epidemiologija-zarazne-bolesti/koronavirus-
najnovije-preporuke/. 
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